
Approved 
                                   Sanbornton Trustees of the Trust Funds 
                                        Minutes of Meeting, May 4, 2022 
 
The meeting came to order at 4:00 at Town Offices. Present were Megan 
Farkas, Tina Nagel, Lynn Chong. 
 
Winnisquam Regional H.S.'s Kathy Boudreau mailed us the paperwork of four 
qualified Sanbornton seniors to consider for the John Doe III scholarship. 
Looking at our June, 2021, MS9 and MS10 documents, we realized we have 
$863.69 available to award. Megan moved that we award one scholarship of 
$850.00.  Tina 2nded. Vote was unanimous "aye." We reviewed the four 
applicants.  Megan moved our selection. Tina 2nded. Vote was unanimous 
"aye."  Megan emailed to Kathy that we made our choice. 
 
Lynn moved accepting the March 18 minutes as amended. Tina 2nded. Vote 
was unanimous "aye." 
 
We reviewed a BOS request for reimbursement to the Town of $18,625.04 
from the Employee Expendable Trust Fund, for vacation and sick pay for 2 
departing police officers. BOS meeting documentation accompanied the 
request. Megan moved, Tina 2nded that we write the check to the Town. Vote 
was unanimous "aye."  Megan wrote check #101. Tina and Lynn signed the 
check. Megan made a copy for our records. 
 
We adjourned at 5:10 p.m.                    submitted by recorder, Lynn R. Chong 
 


